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Thank you committee members for the opportunity to share my perspective on LD 
841.
 Studying the medical risks of living on an unbridged island is a prudent move by the 
state legislature. I am confident once all data is collected that the current overnighting 
of ferries on the islands and utilizing their use by EMS, Law enforcement and 
emergency preparedness services is usually the best and most efficient transport when
called upon and implemented.
 I would encourage the committee to vote "ought to pass"
 Thank you, Jason Joyce-Swan's Island-2074796490


